
Report of the General Purposes Committee held on 4 July 2018 
 
 
Present:  Councillor Tim Mitchell (Chairman), David Boothroyd and Robert Rigby 
 
 
1. Members Allowances Scheme 2018-2019 (Amendment) 
 
(a) We have now considered a report which was submitted at our request.  The 

amended scheme, which we are recommending to the full Council is set out in 
the report attached as Appendix A.  Broadly the amendments are to the 
Special Responsibility Allowances payable to leading Members and those 
associated with Licensing and Planning.  The amended scheme is 
recommended to the Council for approval. 

 
 We recommend:  That the Council approve the amended Members 

Allowances Scheme set out in Appendix A, with effect from 1 August 2018. 
 
 
 
 
 
        Tim Mitchell, Chairman 
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